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April Leggett

From: Brian Richardson
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 5:09 PM
To: April Leggett
Subject: Fwd: 219 MILLER

Ms Leggett, 
 
Please see David’s message below 
 
Thanks, 

Brian Richardson 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "David L. Cooley" <DCooley@jonesboro.org> 
Date: September 6, 2022 at 5:01:48 PM CDT 
To: Brian Richardson <BRichardson@jonesboro.org> 
Cc: Scott Roper <SRoper@jonesboro.org>, "Michael H. McQuay" <MMcQuay2@jonesboro.org> 
Subject: 219 MILLER 

  
Brian, 
  
The owner of 219 Miller has changed. Due to this we must restart everything on the case (per Carol). 
Please pull this from the City Council meeting on 9/20/2022. 
  
Thank you 
  
David Cooley 
Condemnation Specialist/ 
Code Enforcement Officer Q4 
City Of Jonesboro, Arkansas 
dcooley@jonesboro.org 
Department - (870) 933-5658 
Office – (870) 336-7231  
Cell – (870) 926-1404 
  
  
  

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY 

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY. The information transmitted herein is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and 
may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, re-transmission, dissemination or other use of this information by 
anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and destroy all records of 
the transmission.  

City of Jonesboro AR  


